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Submissions are invited for the First Annual EU Studies Graduate Conference at the University 
of Victoria. This conference is intended to be forward-looking.  Where several conferences over 
the past year have questioned the very survival of the European Union, few have attempted to 
look beyond the crises it now faces.  This is problematic because questions over the survival of 
the Union are premature and understate its capacity for renewal, amply displayed in the years 

http://web.uvic.ca/europe/jeanmonnet.php

